
SR 2001, SECTION 01B: 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 

COMMENT QUESTIONNAIRE 
 

Feedback (Please take a few minutes to fill out the comment and questionnaire form so we may better 

understand your concerns.) 

1. How often do you currently travel over the SR 2001 (Lower Saucon Road) Bridge? 

       Rarely                           Sometimes  

       Very Often                                   Always  

Please provide any feedback below. 

 

 

 

2. Do you favor the proposed project? 

Strongly Favor Favor Neutral Somewhat Object Strongly Object 

3. Do you have questions about the project? Yes No 
If yes, please list your questions and the project team will get back to you. (Please be sure to fill out your 
contact information below.) 

 

 

 

4. Are the plans informative? 

Very Informative Somewhat Informative Not Informative 

Please provide comments: 

 

 

 
 

5. Do you have other specific comments or concerns? Please list them and the project team will 
get back to you. (Please be sure to fill out your contact information below.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6. What is your interest in the project? 

Property Owner Business Owner Resident Commuter Stakeholder Other 

If other, please explain: 

 

 

 
 

Contact Information: 

Please provide the following information in the event we wish to contact you for follow up information. 

Name     

Phone Number   Email:    

Address     

City     State     Zip Code    

Thank you for taking the time to give us your comments and suggestions. 

Please return no later than April 
30, 2025 by mail or email to: 

Jeremy Crawford, P.E., Consultant Project Manager 

PennDOT Engineering District 5-0 

 1002 Hamilton Street 

Allentown, PA 18101 

c-jerecraw@pa.gov  


